
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
February 27, 2017 

 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Doodle sign up will be available to parents at 3 p.m. on February 28th.  
Conferences will take place on Wednesday, March 8th and Thursday, March 9th.  
Students will be dismissed at 2 p.m. on both of these days. 
 
Parent Portal set up 
In the coming days you will be receiving an email from 
‘sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca’ with instructions about how to log in to the 
MyEducation BC Parent Portal.  Additional information has been provided on the 
Westview website in the Quick Links section. 
 
North Shore Neighbourhood House 
Please see additional attachment for Spring Break Camps offered by North 
Shore Neighbourhood House. 
 
Dates to note in February and March: 
 

- District Lockdown Drill – Tuesday, February 28th at 11:00 a.m. 
- Doodle sign up for Parent/Teacher Conferences – Tuesday, February 

28th at 3 p.m. 
- PAC meeting – Tuesday, February 28th in Westview library at 7:30 p.m.  
- PAC pizza lunch – Friday, March 3rd 
- Report Cards published on MyEducation BC Parent Portal – Monday, 

March 6th  
- Parent Teacher Conferences – Wednesday, March 8th and Thursday, 

March 9th.  Students will be dismissed at 2 p.m. on both days.  
- Spring Break – March 13th – March 24th Students return to on Monday, 

March 27th 
 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


